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Background

At the February 2005 OMAC / STEP-NC working group meeting in Orlando, it was decided that two independent working groups should be established to address implementation issues with AP238.  One group would address the CAM to AP238 issues, and the other group would address the AP238 to CNC issues.  David Odendahl was asked to lead the AP238 to CNC group.
Basic Guidelines
At the meeting, we decided that the following things about the group were important:
1. Participation from the widest possible number of user industries

2. Participation from the widest possible number of CNC vendors

3. A clear set of goals, timeline, and deliverables
4. The group is staffed by volunteers, so expenses to the participants must be limited.  Email contact and teleconferences would be the prime method of interaction.
Basic Tasks

At the meeting, the following tasks were deemed important:

1. Develop a matrix of AP238 compatibility for CNCs, including:
a. Kinematic transformations

b. Programmable subroutine capabilities

c. Self-hosted conversions

2. Devise AP238 implementation methods for CNCs

3. Develop a matrix of reasonable scenarios where AP238 files could be portable across different controls, machines, processes, and industries.

4. Identify reasonable scenarios where AP238 files would not be portable across different controls, machines, processes, and industries.

New Tasks
Between the meeting in Orlando and this date, the following tasks have been identified as important for the CNC Working Group:

1. Implementation of toolpaths using splines

2. Determining what machine requirements are necessary to support a given AP238-described process and how to encode these requirements in the AP238 file.
